
The Middle School Leadership Committee at BRHS is pleased to announce the upcoming 

Semi-Formal Spring Dance. All students from grades 6-8 and their guests are welcome to 

attend. The dance will take place in the cafeteria on Thursday June 11th from 6:30 – 9 pm. 

Students in grade 8 are encouraged to come an hour early for in order to take group photos 

in front of the school and to prepare for their grand entrance at 6:30 pm.   

Admission for the evening will be $5 and our DJ will be Matt Durnnian. Refreshments will 

be on sale throughout the evening. All guests must be signed in at the office prior to (date). 

The dress code remains in effect for this dance.  

 

Hope to see everyone there!    

 


